## The General Nash Parent Survey 2014 is ready. Please check out the Nash website for the link and enter

https://www.surveymonkey.com/s/J2WQ5BP or stop in at the school office for a paper form.







## Are you still saving Box Tops and Labels for Education? Will your class win extra recess?

The spring collection drive has begun!

Please submit all Box Tops and Labels by Friday, May 30, 2014

Collection Place: Send unexpired Box Tops and Labels for Education in a sealed bag or envelope, <u>labeled with your child's name and teacher</u>, with your child or drop in the corresponding "Box Tops" or "Labels for Education" bin under the H&S bulletin board outside the gymnasium. Please do not forget your child's name and teacher so we can count it towards the class totals!!!

Questions: contact Tanya MacGregor at <a href="mailto:gtmac2001@verizon.net">gtmac2001@verizon.net</a> for Box Tops or contact Stacy Johnson at <a href="mailto:angel78510@gmail.com">angel78510@gmail.com</a> for Labels for Education

## CHANGE OF DATE For WENDY'S Night DUE TO BAND CONCERT DATE CHANGE!

Tuesday, May 6th from 5-8 p.m.

## Come out and support Nash!!!

Wendy's at 40 Foot & Allentown Roads

\*Eat in & Drive thru Valid.

Let them know you are supporting Nash!

HOMEWORK PASSES AVAILABLE w/Purchase

Please come out for this fun family night!